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Issue 54   JULY 2017 
 

CASCADE FIELD & STREAM CLUB 

PO Box 424, Cle Elum, Wa. 98922 

www.cascadefieldandstream.com   T: 509-670-1464 

 

Range News: John Entwistle has installed the new benches for 

the shooting tables at the rifle range. Mike Mills completed 

nearly 40 hours of CAT work at the range - we now have a 

widened rifle range, a perimeter fire break, a new road across 

the north end, and a new road in to the law enforcement 

range. He also leveled off the area for the future trap range. 

Approximately 300 feet of the law enforcement road has 

been graveled (part of the dozer work and the gravel was 

covered by the Law & Justice Grant).   

 

Grants:  The asphalt paving coming very soon. The range will be 

closed for portions of that time and will be announced. Three 

shelter buildings will be delivered next week and will be placed at 

the archery range. Plans for shelters at the pistol range are in 

progress.  

Scholarship: Congrats to Jessie Weaver from Easton HS. She plans 

to go into dental hygiene. We will try to get Jessie to come to the 

August meeting to tell us about herself. 

Hunter Education Classes: The next class will begin on July 17th. 

Classes run Mon, Wed, and Fri evenings with range day on Sunday. 

The range will be closed on Sunday July 23rd from 9 am to about 2 

pm. Students must pre-register on-line.  

News Bits:  

Doug Sargent won the 50/50 drawing for half of the $26 pot at the 

meeting last night. He donated it back to the club coffers. 

WORK PARTY JULY 15, 8 AM TO NOON(ISH). Bring gloves and water. 

Bring weed-eaters, shovels. Hope to have a tractor and mower 

coming. Need to move some sand, gravel, and do some work on 

the pistol range. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Hunter Education Class at 

Centennial Center July 17th 

Work Party July 15th - 8 am 

 

     

      Miss Jessie Weaver, Easton HS,  

      2017 scholarship recipient  

      
 

Lead Instructor Trevin Roletto 

teaching at range day - June 2017 
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Range Master Doug Sargent is working on a solar powered electrical system for a cease-fire   

alarm so all shooters on the line will know when someone needs to check targets. His cost 

estimates seem very reasonable.  

 

Hunter Ed Instructor Mark Bennett demonstrates the 

use of a rifle action. 

New benches inside the rifle shed. Also, note the dryer felt hanging on front to help control 

bullet trajectory from the tables. This restricts the view of the horizon, keeping shots down on 

our range instead of over the hill. 

 

Freshly graveled road down into the future law 

enforcement range.  

 

          

 

                                   Stay safe and cool.                                                                Steve Rogers, Editor 


